
Parc Eglos School Newsletter 

Friday, 21st October 2016 

Library Books 

Please could you ensure that your child’s library books are returned to the school within 14 days of taking them 

home. Books are marked as overdue after this time and we are having to send out quite a few reminders. It is    

important to ensure we have books returned within their loan time so that children can change their books and 

have a wide variety to choose from. Children can bring in books and renew them if they wish. Thank you.  

School Uniform 

Please could parents ensure their children are being sent to school in the correct uniform. This includes black 

school shoes instead of trainers (except on your child’s tracksuit day). We are currently working on keeping our 

school and pupils looking really smart and would appreciate your assistance with this. Thank you. 

Cross Country 

The next cross country race will be taking place on Tuesday 1st November 2016 from 4.00pm at Helston       

Community College. This includes children from Y1-Y6. 

Cool Milk 

Until the age of 5, children receive free milk at school. You may also opt to pay for your child to have milk at 

school once they have reached this age. If this is something you would like to sign up to, please visit 

www.coolmilk.com. Thank you. 

Governor Vacancies 

The Governors of Parc Eglos School are eager to recruit more members to support the school’s development. This 

is an exciting opportunity for parents of current or former pupils, community members, former pupils (must be 18 

or older) or other stakeholders to get involved in the school and to ensure Parc Eglos pupils get the best           

education possible. Although the school may be shifting to academy status, the role of local governors will still be 

important and they will continue to hold key responsibilities for ensuring the school maintains standards and     

offers good value for all our pupils. If you are interested please contact head@parc-eglos.cornwall.sch.uk. 

London Marathon 

One of our parents, Mrs Medlock, will be running the London Marathon next year to raise funds for the Cornish 

Heart Foundation Fund. Her daughter, Lucy, suffers from congenital heart disease and so this is a charity that is 

close to her heart. Please follow the link to donate, all donations will be much appreciated. Thank you. h�p://

uk.virginmoneygiving.com/fundraiser-web/fundraiser/showFundraiserProfilePage.ac�on?userUrl=KIRSTYMEDLOCK1980 

We hope you have a lovely half term week and look forward to welcoming the children back to school on 

Monday 31st October 2016. 

‘ Learning today for the world of tomorrow’ 
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Dates for your Diary 

 

 

 

 

 

The            

expected      

percentage 

attendance 

for a child is 

96%.  Lets 

see if each 

class can aim 

for this or 

above! 

Sunbeams 98.7% 

Stars 94.5% 

1HT/NE 94.7% 

1CS 95.9% 

2HE 97.6% 

2KD 96.7% 

3AB 93.5% 

3SG/DL 93.4% 

4SC 94.8% 

4PL/HH 95.5% 

5RG 98.5% 

5SR 93.0% 

6KH 90.7% 

6KB 93.0% 

Class Attendance % No. of Lates 

0 

2 

0 

4 

0 

1 

7 

5 

1 

6 

0 

0 

2 

1 

 

When we return to school after half term, our school 

menu will be on Green week 

Year 2 - The Great Fire of London 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Tuesday 18th October the children in Year 2 took 

part in ‘Parc Eglos does the Great Fire of London’. They 

all made Tudor houses out of cardboard boxes. The 

children carried them down to the junior playground 

where Mr Pennell was waiting for them. He put petrol on 

the houses and lit them. They were amazed by the size 

of the flames and the heat! 

Mr Pennell then used fire extinguishers to put out the 

fire. What an amazing experience! Year 2 also had a 

special visitor on Wednesday - Samuel Pepys travelled 

back in time to visit us. It was incredible! 

Friends of Parc Eglos 

Thank you for your attendance at the Pumpkin Party 

yesterday. We hope you all enjoyed the activities and 

fireworks! 

Each child should have received some Christmas raffle 

tickets today. There is a class competition to see who 

can sell the most of these with a prize of a £30 book 

voucher for the winning class to spend as they choose. 

All raffle tickets (sold or unsold) are to be returned to 

the office by Tuesday 29th November 2016. Thank 

you. 

This week’s recycling winners were classes 1CS and 4SC. 

Well done to these classes! The total collected this 

week was £31.71. 

Date Event 

W/B 24th October 2016 Half Term - School Closed 

31st October 2016 Return to School 

1st November 2016 Cross Country for Year 1 - Year 6 at Helston Community College 

16th November 2016 Year 6 first Transition Session at Helston Community College 

1st November 2016 Year 1 Night Walk in the Woods 

3rd November 2016 Year 4 Meeting for Parents RE Newquay Residential Trip 

22nd November 2016 Cross Country at Porthleven School (KS2 only) 


